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LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Dear Prof. Dr. Jitender Govindani,
[ hope this letter finds you well.

I am writing to express my deepest appreciation of Satpura your outstanding work in
spearheading the creation of the official Coffee Table Book showcasing the wonders of
Satpura Tiger Reserve. Your dedication, creativity, and unwavering commitment have
resulted in a truly remarkable publication that encapsulates the essence of our beloved reserve
in the most captivating manner.

From the breathtaking images of our pristine landscapes to the intricate details of our diverse
flora and fauna, Coffee Table Book serves as a visual masterpiece that not only celebrates the
natural beauty of Satpura but also educates and inspires readers about the importance of
conservation and preservation.

Your efforts over the past one year have truly been commendable, and it is evident that your
passion for conservation and environmental stewardship shines through in every aspect of
this publication. On behalf of the entire team at Satpura Tiger Reserve, I extend my sincerest
gratitude to you for your invaluable contribution.

Coffee Table Book stands as a testament to your dedication and passion, and we are grateful
for the opportunity to collaborate with you.

We look forward to the continued success of this publication and to further opportunities to
work together in our shared mission of preserving and protecting the precious ecosystems of
Satpura Tiger Reserve.

Once again, thank you for your exceptional work and dedication. Your contributions will
leave a lasting impact for the future.

With warm regards, %‘(
L. Krishnamborthy, IFS

Field Director
Satpura Tiger Reserve
Narmadapuram



